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controversiesA new minimally invasive technique for the
treatment of recurrent dislocation of the temporomandibular
joint. The objectives of this study were to evaluate the

efficacy of a new minimally invasive surgical technique for
treatment of recurrent dislocation of the temporomandibular

joint (TMJ) in which a closed reduction is performed, followed
by splint therapy for at least 3 months, and to assess the

clinical outcomes for all these patients. Twenty-eight joints
in 28 patients with recurrent dislocation of the TMJ

(recurrent group) were evaluated by means of a questionnaire,
clinical examination, and radiological examination. All

patients had been treated by means of closed reduction under
general anesthesia. These patients were followed for a minimum
period of 3 years (range, 3 to 6 years). The questionnaire

results showed significant improvement in chewing, sleep, and
jaw function for all these patients. The maximum incisal
opening (MIO) was increased significantly. All patients

reported a significant decrease in the pain they experienced.
The postoperative CBCT imaging showed a significant reduction
in the joint space for the majority of joints (28/28). A novel
minimally invasive surgical technique for the treatment of

recurrent dislocation of the TMJ was found to be effective in
reducing pain, as well as in increasing the MIO and improving
chewing, sleep, and jaw function.News Portsmouth's diocese has
been told to provide a formal reply to the church’s register

of interests within 10 days. It comes after the General
Secretary of the Methodist Church in England and Wales, the
Revd Dr Philip Holden, last month issued a statement saying
the Methodist church will “urgently review” its association
with the town. He said the church had been “quietly, but
persistently, lobbying” the diocese to remove its shared

appointment of the bishop with the Methodist church. He went
on to say the diocese could not suggest to the Methodist

Church the reason for the move. The diocese had also refused
to provide the register of interests of its bishops which was

required by law 2d92ce491b
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